
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

June 19, 2017 

Sharon R. Warren 
Consultant to Network Communications International Corp 
Technologies Management, Inc. 
151 Southhall Lane, Suite 450 
Maitland, Florida 32751 

502 Deaderick Street, 4'h Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

In Re: Docket No. 17-00056, Notice of Assumed Name Change from Network Communications 
International Corp. 

Dear Ms. Warren: 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your notification that Network Communications 
International Corp. d/b/a NCIC Inmate Phone Service has changed its name to Network 
Communications International Corp. d/b/a NCIC Inmate Communications. 

The notification meets the requirements contained in TPUC Rule 1220-4-1-.08 and the 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission will update its records to reflect the new assumed name. 
No further action is required on your behalf and the Tennessee Public Utility Commission will 
close this docket. 

Sincerely, 

David Foster 
Director, Utilities Division 
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